May 25, 2012

Metzger, Inc.

Delaware North Companies
PARKS & RESORTS
at Yosemite

Attention: Peter Metzger

4955 Chestnut Ridge Rd.
Orchard Park, NY 14127
Re: Letter of Recommendation
e The Ahwahnee
e Yosemite Lodge at the Falls
e  Curry Village / Yosemite
e The Ahwahnee Cottages
Dear Peter:

Delaware North Companies Parks and Resorts has successfully used your firm’s services on a wide array

of projects over the years.

My team has successfully partnered with Metzger, Inc. on the above hotel projects over the last year or
so. Every job has been handled in a very professional and owner-focused way.

Your RFP process always exposes the best options for the project’s requirements, open book and through
a very competitive process. Metzger’s project management from product research and selection, through
purchasing, to delivery and installation coordination allows us to concentrate on other project aspects.

Metzger provides a sense of confidence that we are in good hands.

You and Metzger, Inc. have earned our business and our trust through this program.

Sincerely,

%WA__—,

Steve Ullmann

Director of Facilities Services
DNC Parks and Resorts at Yosemite, Inc.

SM/mb



